
GOOD MORNING JVS – Here are your DAILY 

ANNOUNCEMENTS for Wednesday, December 4th 
 

   
 

      TODAY IS WEDNESDAY SCHOOL 
 

  It’s that time of the year again! Public Safety students are connecting with The Chronicle-Telegram's Not 

Forgotten Box and Giving Tree to help local families enjoy the holidays.  Donate SOMETHING THEY WANT 

like toys, books, games, and puzzles--and SOMETHING THEY NEED like new scarves, hats, gloves, and 

mittens--and help spread the holiday cheer. Donations can go around the display in the front hallway. This 

holiday drive will run until December 12th. Thank you for your support. 

 

 The Leadership Lorain County Best Class of 2020 will be on campus today from 10:30 am- 1:30 pm.  Four 

tour groups will be visiting labs from 12:15 pm – 1:30 pm.  Please be ready share your program features and 

highlights.   

 The National Guard will be here on December 10 in Quarry Room B during lunch periods. 

 The holidays are right around the corner, so come get your customized gifts at The Design Shop during your 

lunch! Starting today, you can get a free bag of popcorn with the purchase of any item, or just stop by and check out 

what we have to offer. Open today through Friday and next week, Tuesday through Friday.    

 Attention Seniors!  Over forty local Lorain County Scholarships available in one application! The opening day is 

December 15th.  Requirements include: an Offical Transcript from your Associate School.  Complete the FAFSA 

and Submit your entire Student Aid Report (SAR).  A minimum 2.0 or higher GPA.  The application is on the 

website, peoplewhocare.org.  

 Jostens will be here in the Main Lobby to take orders during lunch periods on December 18, 2019. 

 Thank you to all who contributed to our annual VYC Second Harvest food drive. The program that collected the 

most pounds per student was the industrial equipment mechanics seniors.  They will be awarded a pizza party.  In 

addition, the total pounds collected through the food drive and the craft show was 6,030.6 pounds. 

 

ASSOCIATE SCHOOL NEWS:    

 

AVON:  Avon Seniors planning to go on the Washington D.C. trip should check their email.  If you did not finish a 

part of the registration, an email was sent to you on what you need to complete.  Please see or email Ms. Malone at 

malonej@avoneagles.org or Mr. Henderson at hendersonc@avoneagles.org  with any questions! 

Avon, strike it up! Any Avon student can sign up in December to join Intramural Bowling.   You can pick up 

information sheets about how to sign up in the AHS Administrative Office. The deadline to register is Friday, December 

20th.  Email Mr. Sindelar at sindelars@avoneagles.org if you have any questions. 

Keystone:  There will be an early dismissal for Keystone on December 6th at 1:40 p.m for a pep rally.    

NORTH RIDGEVILLE:  The NRHS senior breakfast will be held on Friday, December 13th from 8-9:22 in the back 

gym. Tickets are $10 and go on sale at the bookstore this Wednesday thru December 11th. 

WELLINGTON:  There will be an early dismissal for Wellington on December 6th at 1:50 pm for a pep rally. 

AND FOR LUNCH TODAY:  Chicken Burrito Bowl, Buffalo Chicken Wrap, Chef Salad, Italian Flatbread, and Black Beans           
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